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6:45 am Outdoor Sunrise Worship Service - Under the cross on the front lawn 
of our main sanctuary, or inside if it’s raining 

9:15 am Traditional Service in Sanctuary and online 
10:15 am Contemporary Service in McComas Hall and online

JESUS HAS RISEN!
HAPPY EASTER

Join Us 
Easter Sunday

March 31
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Pastor Byron’s Sabbatical Plans

Dear friends, 

You may remember that just before Christmas, 
I let you know of some sabbatical plans that I 
hope to do in the near future.  I just wanted to 
update you on where we are.  The organization 
to make a decision on my sabbatical is 
called the Eli Lilly Foundation.  Through their 
endowments, they offer financial gifts for 
philanthropic and religious purposes like this.  
They have my application.  A decision will be made by the end of August this year.  If I’m approved, 
I hope to walk on what’s called the Via Francigena.  It’s a medieval pilgrimage from Canterbury, 
England to Rome, Italy.  Leaders at BAUMC felt it best if I’d break up my sabbatical over two years.  
I agreed with them.  The total time for me to walk the route should be about four months.  I’ve 
added some family time at the beginning of my trip.  If it happens, it will be in the summers of 
2025 and 2026.  

I want to thank you for all of your encouragement.  It’s been inspiring to hear so many of you 
get excited for this possibility.  I’d like to think that it’s also from God, so I’m praying that it will 
happen.  Thank God that I’ve been healthy enough to go.  If I don’t get approved, or if it doesn’t 
happen for any reason, I’ll be ok.  
Thank you for your kindness in wishing me well.  
Blessing and peace, Byron   



*Holy Thursday and Good Friday Labyrinth. 
McComas Hall  

Come anytime during the hours of Thursday 5-8 p.m. Friday 11-1 Self-led Meditation 
A Labyrinth is walked by an individual. On the way toward the center you Release your worries, 

doubts and sins to God.  At the center you Receive 
forgiveness and a word from the Lord. Walking back out you Return to your life enriched by some 

time with the Lord.
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March 12, 2024   9:30 am to 8 pm  McComas Hall

SPECIAL OFFERING FOR MARCH
NEIGHBORS IN NEED

To donate please go to
 https://belairumc.com/Give2FamilyFood-NeighborsInNeed



                           

              

                           

              

Get Connected with Your Church Family
To Sign Up for Realm please go to 
https://onrealm.org/BelAirUnitedMet/Account/Start

Click on the link in your email so you can 
create your password

Click Sign Up - to Create Account then click Continue when 
done completing the screen

 Download Connect App today

You control who and what can be seen by other 
congregants.  Just go to the Setting - Privacy.

Update your personal information
Mobile Check-In (Worship Service &/or Class)  
 
Give Online - one time &/or recurring gifts
View giving history & print giving statements
Make & keep track of pledges

Look up members in your group 
Communicate with groups & teams 
Follow church announcements 
Event Registration & Payments

Create your password and click on Create Account

You can still make your 2024 Pledge 
by using the Realm Connect App or go to 
https://belairumc.
com/2024GeneralFundPledge or 
Scan QR Code

Mobile Check-In (Worship Service &/or Class)  
Please check in using the Realm Connect App



Church Office Hours  
Monday - Friday  9am - 3pm

IT’S OK TO ASK FOR HELP
•	 National Suicide Prevention 

Lifeline: 800-273-(TALK) 8255

•	 Transgender Suicide Hotline: Trans 
Lifeline 877-565-8860

•	 988 - Mental Health Hotline

The e-Spire, a weekly update of 
information, devotions, upcoming events 
and activities is distributed via e-mail. 
If you would like to receive the e-Spire, 
please send your e-mail address to wolfl@
baumc.com. E-spire articles are due by 
12 noon on Wednesdays. 
E-mail to carmenc@baumc.com

CONFERENCE STAFF
Bishop - Rev. LaTrelle Miller Easterling
District Superintendent - Rev. Ann Laprade

BEL AIR UMC STAFF 
Lead Pastor - Rev. Byron E. Brought
Associate Pastor - Rev. L. Lynn Boyd
Director of Children & Family Ministries -
Rev. Deb Lampton 
Director of Youth Ministry - Ashley Sanders
Director of Music/Chancel Choir Director - 
David Tramontana
Bookkeeper - Meg Kolarik
Administration Specialist/Mgr - Lisa Wolf 
Administration/Congregational Care Asst. - 
Cheryl Carmen
Hospitality Coordinator - Alice Archer
aaarcher@comcast.net
Wedding Coordinator - Cheryl Firth 
cherylfirth@gmail.com

E-mail for BAUMC Staff: last name first 
initial @ baumc.com 
(ex:  broughtb@baumc.com)

SUBMISSIONS FOR APRIL 
NEWSLETTER

Do you have an event or article you’d like 
to see in APRIL edition of the SPIRE?  
Send them to wolfl@baumc.com and 
carmenc@baumc.com by 12 noon, 
Tuesday, March 19.
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Come celebrate nature and God’s wonderful 
world through a time of fellowship, fun and 
learning.  View a dozen short films ranging from 
1 to 15 minutes which present themes that 
are educational, humorous, heart-warming, 
adventurous, beautiful and inspiring.  Enjoy chili 
provided by guest chefs during the intermission.   
Free and open to all.  For questions contact Sheryl 
Pedrick at sherylpedrick@hotmail.com.
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